
 

 

  

MINNESOTA NATIONAL GUARD ENLISTED ASSOCIATION 

 

DATE:  January 19, 2017 

TO:  

Membership, MNGEA 
Officers and Directors, MNGEA Executive Council, 
Chairmen, Standing Committees 
Past Presidents, MNGEA 
President, MNGEA Auxiliary Officers, 
MNGEA Auxiliary 
 
FROM:  Ray Kennedy, CMSgt (Ret), MNGEA President 

 
SUBJECT:  Call of the 48th MNGEA General Conference 

 
1. The 48th General Conference of the Minnesota National Guard Enlisted Association 

(MNGEA) will convene in Duluth on February 18, 2017. 
 

2. A complete agenda will be published at http://www.MNGEA.com  
Rooms are blocked at the Holiday Inn and reservations can be made by clicking on the 
following website link www.hiduluth.com  
Enter group code MNG. Rates:  $109/night (Standard Room) – Available Fri-Sat-Sun-
Mon night. The link is on the Association Website, along with all other conference 
information and registrations. 
Specific meeting times and additional information on conference events will be listed 
on the MNGEA Conference website. 

 
3. Conference Submission Deadlines: 
  You may still submit some items after the deadline shown below, but approval requirements 

may change and/or award/certificates may not be ready in time for presentation: 
 

− Proposed Bylaws Amendments are due January 31, 2017. 
− MNGEA Awards Nominations are due January 31, 2017. 
− Proposed Resolutions are due to the Resolutions Chair January 31, 2017. 
− MNGEA Scholarship Applications are due February 1, 2017. 

 

4. Parking: Holiday Inn Duluth has a parking garage so covered parking (except on rooftop 
parking).  Parking is free for all conference attendees with room reservations. 
 

5. Free daycare will be provided for dependent children of conference attendees. Please be 
sure to register and sign up for daycare by 1 February. 

http://www.mngea.com/
http://www.hiduluth.com/


 

 

 

6. MNGEA Committee Appointments: IAW the MNGEA Bylaws the President has appointed  
Committee Chairs and has the obligation to appoint the makeup of the Committees. The 
President provides the following guidance: 

 
7. The 48th General Conference Coordinator, SMSgt Mark Wasserbauer can be reached at 

mark.wasserbauer@msn.com 
 
  Respectfully, 

 

 

Ray Kennedy CMSgt  (Ret), ANG 
President, MNGEA 

mailto:mark.wasserbauer@msn.com

